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For more information or to sign up for any of the 
library’s upcoming programs, contact 

JMosher@mvls.info or visit our Facebook events page.

The Schoharie Free Library has recently expanded its 
Saturday hours from 10 am until 5 pm; we’re now 
open to visitors a total of 35 hours a week: Monday, 
Tuesday, and Friday, 11 am-6 pm; Thursday, 
12 pm-7 pm; and Saturday, 10 am-5 pm.  

The Library’s recent Puzzle Swap was a great success. 
Our generous patrons donated far more puzzles than 
they took in exchange, so we have plenty of puzzles 
still looking for a good home. In other words, our 
puzzle swap has now become a puzzle give-away! 
Stop by to pick up a puzzle or two for free–even if 
you didn’t contribute one to the pile. Librarians 
love sharing.  

All our regularly scheduled programs are currently 
meeting online via Zoom. Find a complete calendar 
of events for the month of April at 
schoharie.mvls.info/calendar. Here’s what we have 
scheduled for the coming week: 

- Our Writing Club will next meet online on Monday, 
April 19 at 6:30 pm and our Knitcetera group will 
convene the next morning, Tuesday, April 20, 
at 10:00 am. 

- In collaboration with a number of libraries across the 
Mohawk Valley, Schoharie Free Library will host a 
special online performance by Reggie Harris, an 
internationally acclaimed singer, songwriter, and 
storyteller, on Wednesday, April 21 at 6:30 pm. The 
performance will include spirituals, freedom songs, 
and a discussion of the connection between music 
and the Civil Rights Movement, followed by a 
question-and-answer session with the audience. 
The performance is free and you can register at 
http://bit.ly/ReggieHarrisApril21. 

- Miss Heather’s next Interactive Online Storytime is 
scheduled for 10:00 am on Friday, April 23. This 
week’s session will have an Earth Day theme.  


